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Comments: | have been riding horses and hiking in the teton pass area for 26 years. | understand e bikes have
become very popular and accept that users need to share our forests. | can see e bikes being allowed on paved
bike paths and perhaps fire roads that have space for trail users to safely pass each other. For example the old
pass road has adequate space but the trails lower in trail creek are very narrow and it would be dangerous for a
20mph silent bike to round a curve and mow down a horse or hiker (or the frequent wildlife). Even the summer
cabin road dead ends into narrow trails which are not conducive to multiple motorized/non-motorized shared use.
Thank you for your time.

Debbie Webb, DDS

Wilson



